Kindergarten News 6/2-6/6
     We are close! We have been so busy with end of the year writing projects, graduation and mass practice that I feel it’s time to have some fun! We would like to take a walking field trip to Dairy Queen on Wednesday right after lunch – please send in $1 by Tuesday. When we finish our ice cream we will walk along the bike path for a bit. 
     I think we have enough snacks left to get us through the next week and a half so you will not be getting a June Snack calendar. Thank you to everyone who is providing supplies/food for our graduation. We have between 110-115 people coming (this is including the students!).
     This next week we will be finishing up Father’s Day Projects, assessments, writer’s workshop pieces, graduation Artwork, and we will also work on our Math facts adding and subtracting to 10.
     Some of the children have a speaking part in the Mass on Thursday, June 12th. Please practice this at home with them.
The sight words are: more, would, saw, children
The word family is - ing

